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Dear Mr. Maul, we are homeowners in Winchester Hills and are very disappointed how the plans have been drawn up that 
will only cause congestion in our neighborhood.  The ease of coming and going will be strained.  I have a piano studio in 
our home and this will affect the students and their families, as well.  Tom and I do not understand why the plans could not 
have been drawn up to have a merging of Payne road and Sharps (schools) entrance  at the 34th St light that is coming 
in.  Please reconsider the placement of the entrance to the school using Payne road.   
Sincerely, 
Tom and Kathy Pousche 
4000 SE Harmony Pl 
(Winchester Hills) 


